
 

 

 

Welcome to Wellspring! 
 

As we step into 2025, we begin a journey of Transformation. The New 

Year is a time of fresh possibilities, but real, lasting change can be 

challenging. Many of us set resolutions only to fall back into old patterns. 

That’s because true transformation requires more than willpower—it 

requires a change in how we think and act. Transformation addresses the 

obstacles to meaningful change and explores practical, faith-based 

insights that will help you experience the transformation God desires for 

your life. Together, we’ll uncover habits, truths, and characteristics that 

empower us to grow into the people God created us to be. 

We’re anticipating great things in 2025 for Wellspring and the church as a 

whole, and we’re so glad to have you with us on this journey. If you’re 

new, feel free to ask questions, be yourself, and get connected. Let us 

know if there’s anything we can do to make your experience here 

meaningful and memorable. 

• Information Center in main foyer 

• Nursery 1st floor south end of the building 

• Children 2nd floor south end of building 

• Refreshments in the Dyer hallways 

• Elevator south end of the building 

• Youth across the street at The Hub 

• Restrooms in main foyer & Children’s lobby 

• Shuttle bus for remote parking 

• HEART Special Needs Ministry information 

for accommodations at the Welcome Desk. 



 

 

 

“Like” our Facebook page and be sure to check-in online! For every new like and check-in we receive we 

will supply three meals to hungry kids! That’s right, your simple check-in helps spread the word about  

Wellspring AND feeds kids. This is a simple click of the button that can have a big impact. You can scan the 

QR code to the right with your smart phone camera to be taken to our Facebook page. 

  
Wellspring Pastor 

Rev. Dr. Abe Smith 
asmith@sharingtheheart.org 

 

 
Worship Leader 

Rev. Macie Liptoi 
mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 

 

Sermon Notes

Stay up to date with Wellspring events, news, resources, and more. Scan the QR code to the left with your 

smart phone and click on the link that appears on your phone screen. Provide your name and email and 

you’re all set. You may also visit us online at www.sharingtheheart.org/wellspring to sign up.  



 

 

P
le

a
s
e
 c

o
m

p
le

te
, 
te

a
r 

o
ff
, 

a
n
d
 p

la
c
e
 i
n
 t
h
e
 o

ff
e
ri
n
g
 p

la
te

 o
r 

b
o
x
. 

T
h
a
n
k
 y

o
u
! 
  
  
  
  
  
 T

o
d

a
y
’s

 D
a

te
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
  

  S
e

rv
ic

e
 a

tt
e

n
d

e
d

: 
 ❑

 8
:0

0
  
  
❑

 9
:0

0
  

  
❑

 1
0

:0
5

  
  
❑

 1
1

:1
0

  
  
  

  
  

L
o

c
a
ti
o
n

: 
 ❑

 S
a

n
c
tu

a
ry

  
  
❑

 W
e
lls

p
ri
n

g
  
  

  
  
  

  
❑

 F
ir

s
t 

T
im

e
 G

u
e
s
t 

  
 ❑

 R
e

tu
rn

in
g

 G
u

e
s
t 

  
 ❑

  
M

e
m

b
e

r 
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
N

a
m

e
 _

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
 N

a
m

e
 _

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_
 

  
  

  
E

m
a

il 
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
E

m
a

il 
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

  

  
  

  
P

h
o

n
e

 _
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
 ❑

 c
e
ll 

 ❑
 h

o
m

e
  

  
P

h
o

n
e
 _

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

 ❑
 c

e
ll 

 ❑
 h

o
m

e
 

C
h
ild

re
n

 A
tt

e
n

d
in

g
 (

n
a

m
e
s
 &

 a
g

e
s
) 

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
 

A
d

d
re

s
s
 _

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

 C
it
y
/S

t 
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

 Z
ip

 _
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
 

❑
 U

p
d
a
te

 m
y
 i
n
fo

  
  
❑

 S
e
n
d
 w

e
e
k
ly

 e
m

a
il 

n
e
w

s
le

tt
e
r 

  
  

  
P

re
fe

rr
e
d
 C

o
n
ta

c
t:

  
❑

 E
m

a
il 

  
❑

 P
h
o
n
e

  
  
  

 A
d
u
lt
 a

g
e
 g

ro
u
p
: 

 ❑
 1

8
-2

4
  

  
❑

 2
5
-3

4
  

  
❑

 3
5
-4

4
  

  
❑

 4
5

-5
4
  

  
❑

 5
5

-6
4
  

  
❑

 6
5
+

  

W
e
lc

o
m

e
 t

o
 o

u
r 

g
u

e
s
ts

! 
H

o
w

 d
id

 y
o

u
 h

e
a

r 
a
b

o
u

t 
u

s
?

 _
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

 G
u
e

s
t/

R
e
la

ti
v
e

 o
f 
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
 R

e
la

ti
o

n
s
h

ip
 _

_
_

_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
_

_
_
_

_
 

  
(o

v
e

r)
 

Sign In

W012625 

 

The United Methodist Committee on 

Relief (UMCOR) has teams in place 

with the California-Pacific Annual 

Conference to undergird their relief 

efforts. 100% of what is donated goes 

directly to those efforts. Learn more 

and give at sharingtheheart.org/

UMCOR 

Welcome! We want to get to know you! Stop by the welcome desk or fill out 

the attendance form so that we can reach out and help you get connected. 

Are you receiving the newsletters you want? We have our main newsletter, 

The Echo, plus Children’s, Youth, and Melissa UMC. We can also mail a print 

version. Email caitlin@sharingtheheart.org to get signed up. 

 
 

              Please use the tear-off form to let us know you are here.  

                            Online resources are also available at  
SharingtheHeart.org/Resources 

Scan with 
your phone 
camera  

Our first Blood Drive of 2025 is 

TODAY from 8 to 12:30 across the 

street at Church Street Auditorium. 

Your donation saves lives! Walk-ins 

are welcome. We are in need of 

donors! Walk across the street after 

worship to donate.  

Visit our New + Upcoming page on the website to learn about events, retreats, 

and opportunities to get involved.  We have our annual Women’s Retreat on 

February 21-23, a new study from our Christlike Mindfulness group, and 

registration for kids and youth Bridgeport Summer Camps! 

Taking a break from Social Media? Stay connected with our newsletter! 

Worship online? All our content is available to stream from the website.             

Interested in getting involved in local 

missions? Visit our Volunteer 

Opportunities page. You can find 

info on the Warming Station, how to 

mentor at Caldwell, ways to support 

our Gateway ministry, and more! 

Our ESL ministry needs help! Can 

you volunteer on Wednesday nights? 

We need smiling, helpful people to 

show our students where to go and 

assist with classes. Want to learn 

more? Contact Pastor Ed at 

edvolfe@sharingtheheart.org  

Network: FUMC Guest     Password: sharingtheheart 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
  

 

 

 

 

Our 21st annual Women’s Retreat 

will take place Feb 21-23 at the 

Prothro Center on Lake Texoma. 
Stop by the table in the hallway to 

learn more about this wonderful 

ministry! 
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  For the latest news and events,  

sign up for the weekly church  

newsletter, “The Echo,” at 

SharingTheHeart.org/Newsletter 

Engage with us on social media for 

up to date information and deeper 

connections.   

  

  
  

Facebook.com/FUMCMcKinney 

Instagram.com/FUMCMcKinney 

  

Senior Pastor, Dr. Thomas O. Brumett 
 tbrumett@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Wellspring, Dr. Abe Smith 
 asmith@Sharingtheheart.org 
  

Children’s Director, Cheridy Dodd 
 cdodd@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Youth Director, CJ Rice 
 cjrice@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Preschool Director, Jane Mills 
 jmills@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Connections, Rev. Macie Liptoi 
  mliptoi@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Pastoral Care, Dr. Ed Volfe 
 edvolfe@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Missions Director, Dr. Pam Parmley 
 pparmley@sharingtheheart.org 

  

Spiritual Formation, Dr. James Woods 
 jwoods@sharingtheheart.org 
  
Christlike Mindfulness, Dr. Andrew Clifford 
 aclifford@sharingtheheart.org 
  

Director of Music & Organist 
 John Emory Bush, jebconductor@gmail.com 
  

Melissa UMC, Rev. Dr. Chad McSwain 
pastor@melissaumc.com  

† Bob Weaver and family on the loss of 
his wife, Sue Weaver  
† Merrick Matthews and family on the 
loss of his wife, Sheri Matthews  
† Heather Williams and family on the loss 
of her son  
• Amber Schuppan  
• April Grandgeorge  
• Barbara Crowdus  
• Barbara McIntosh  
• Brady Russell  
• Carol and Gera Crampton   
• Carol Grimes  
• Dabney family  
• Daniel and Eli Londono  
• Debbie Stone  
• Dorothy  
• Dustin Bade  
• Emily  
• Ethan Emerson  
• Gale Simpson  
• Genni Burns  
• George Thompson  
• Gerry Michel  
• Gwen Porter  
• Holly Whitten  
• Jill and Gracin’s babies  
• John Burkhardt   
• John Maglinte  
• John Scott  
• Judy Cox   
• Judy Davis  
• Julie Gladney  
• Karen Linstrum   
• Karla Connally  
• Kimberly McSwain  
• Lynda Davis  

• Lynde Leonard  
• Marilyn Hodge  
• Marsha Zweibel  
• Martha Richards  
• Marti Kale   
• Perry Waller  
• Petronellah Chidzikwe  
• Phil Kohrs  
• Ray Woodbeck  
• Richard Pflug  
• Ruth Russell  
• Sam Galyon and family  
• Shauntina Batiste  
• Shayan Korde  
• Steve Madewell  
• Sue McCarley  
• Tiffiny Zimmerman  
• Win Hasler  
• Those affected by CA wildfires  
• Mental Health  
• First UMC pastors & staff  
• City of McKinney  
• Our country  
• All children  
• World peace  
• Victims of war  
• Israel and Palestine  
• Ukraine and Russia  
• Families affected by shootings in the 

USA   
• People struggling to cope day to day  
• Rev. David & Cindy Ceballos, 

Missionaries in Panama   
• Friends in care facilities    
• Families experiencing job loss   
• Church families in transition   
• Those experiencing homelessness   

• Grace Children’s Hospital in Haiti   
• Melissa United Methodist Church   
• Caldwell Elementary School   
• Military service members including:    

Capt Scott Adler, Capt Libby Adler, 
Sofia Lerma Alarcon, Jose Almaguer, 
Marc Belo, CPL Matthew Broker, CTI2 
Abigail Burns, AFC Drew Causey, 
Chaplain Capt Adam Cavalier, Capt 
Vincent Chavez II, Capt Ryan Clark, 
PFC Paul Confalone, Sgt Martin 
Damian DeLeon, GY Sgt Jim 
Ellsworth, Kevin English, Patrick 
English, James Evans, Lt Col David 
Faulk, PFC Mac Foulk, MSG Brian 
Franck, PFC Cody Furstenberg, 
Charlie Gilbert, LC CPL Robert Gray, 
ETN2 Cory Halberstadt, Pvt John 
Wesley Holder Jr., Lt Mark Jbeily,  Lt 
Col Jim Johnston, Ryan Kidd, Avery 
Montana Krast, Lt Ryan Lubin, Alec 
Mack, Capt John Martin, Maj. Richard 
Milam, Maj Chuck Miller, AFC Kevin G. 
Persons, Jr., MSGT Tyler Renshaw, 
2nd Lt Austin Rine, SPC Blake 
Robertson, Bobby Sanders, SR4 Nick 
Schofield, Chap MAJ Tim Shepherd, 
Jonathan Spiegal, CW2 Ryan 
Thurgood, Mark Townson, Lt Zach 
Vernier, SR Caelan Matthews, 2LT 
AnnMarie Kessler, A1C Preston 
Walker  

 
Please submit updates and new  

prayer requests to  
www.sharingtheheart.org/pray 

Thank you.   


